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Abstract

This IL provides industry notification of corrections to NPA relief coordinator contact information.

Letter Information (Includes safety liability disclaimer (if applicable), ordering information, originator's signature information)

The telephone numbers for the Bell Atlantic NPA relief coordinators were incorrectly listed in the
Bellcore Information Letter, IL-96/06-009, dated June 21, 1996, which announced an overlay relief plan
for the 301 NPA in Maryland. The correct telephone numbers for the contacts in the IL are: Barry
Duncan at 410-736-6642, and Laura Pierpont at 410-736-6547. All other details of the relief plan as
described in the IL remain the same.

This notice is being distributed in the previous IL format, rather than as a Planning Letter (PL), to all
recipients of the above IL in order to achieve the widest possible industry distribution. There will be no
charge to the recipients of this IL. Copies of this letter may be reproduced for further distribution as
needed. Questions concerning the contents of this letter may be referred to Jim Deak, Bellcore, at 908-699-
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